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 Global Network Against Weapons

  and Nuclear Power in Space

November 15, 2007

Ambassador Petr Kolar

Embassy of the Czech Republic 

3900 Spring of Freedom St. NW

Washington, DC 20008 

USA

Dear Ambassador Kolar:

I am writing to you on behalf of the Global Network Against Weapons & Nuclear Power in Space to express our deep concern and disapproval of the U.S. project to install a radar base in your country, as part of the so-called National Missile Defense system.  It is our understanding that according to the latest polls 68% of Czechs oppose this plan and your government’s negotiations with the U.S. regarding it. 

The installation of a missile defense system in Eastern Europe will increase international tensions and will spark a new nuclear arms race.  Leading American scientists recently stated in news articles that the “missile defense” system in Poland and the Czech Republic could in fact intercept Russian missiles despite denials by the Pentagon.

It is very sad to hear that your government is not allowing the people in your country to hold a national referendum so they might express their wishes.  It is important for any country that claims to be a democracy to allow the citizens the maximum opportunities for active participation in such important and historic matters.

We express solidarity and support for the national demonstration on November 17, 2007 at Prague’s Wenceslas Square organized by the “No to the Bases” initiative together with trade unions, students, the league of mayors and other organizations.

We know that on this date Czech citizens celebrate the “Struggle for Freedom Day” that led to the fall of a totalitarian regime. We find it very interesting that the public in your nation must now plead with your government to be heard on whether to, once again, allow another nation to set up aggressive military installations in your nation.

In peace,

Bruce K. Gagnon

Coordinator
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